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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20250011. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd-
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: michaelweschler@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Weschler 
< michaelweschler@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 3:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition 
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this 
critical decision. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Weschler 
1500 Bay Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139-3252 
michaelweschler@mac.com 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: b94yanez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Berenice Yanez 
< b94yanez@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 1:39 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition for Rate 
Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this critical 
decision. It affects us directly and we deserve to be heard. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. Please hold your constituents above monopolies. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Berenice Yanez 
500 NE 29th St Apt 1108 Miami, FL 33137-4636 b94yanez@gmail.com 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: maya@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maya Shenefelt 
< maya@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 1:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition 
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this 
critical decision. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Maya Shenefelt 
285 Palmetto St # 399 Tallahassee, FL 32301-5433 maya@unwind.com 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Ieahlenia123@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leah Rodriguez <leahlenia 123 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 1:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition 
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this 
critical decision. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Leah Rodriguez 
2327 Avellino Ave Saint Cloud, FL 34771-8010 Ieahlenial23@gmail.com 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: rbaq91962@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ricardo Baquero <rbaq91962 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:37 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition 
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this 
critical decision. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ricardo Baquero 
1709 SW 32nd PI Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315-3234 rbaq91962@gmail.com 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: judithchev@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of judith Echeverria 
<judithchev@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:15 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition 
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this 
critical decision. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. judith Echeverria 
15137 SW 159th Ct Miami, FL 33196-5766 
judithchev@gmail.com 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: onemisskitty2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eleanor McVeigh <onemisskitty2 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:06 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition 
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this 
critical decision. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Eleanor McVeigh 
58 Seminole Path Wildwood, FL34785-9064onemisskitty2@gmail.com 
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Charlie Smith 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: metaorleans@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Meta Calder 
< metaorleans@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:05 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject FPL's Rate Hike - Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 -El 

Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition 
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this 
critical decision. 

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking 
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL 
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping 
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward 
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. 

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district 
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate your attention to 
this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Meta Calder 
3740 Ravine Dr Tallahassee, FL32312-1150metaorleans@gmail.com 
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